
 

 
NOTICE 

 
 

Reference Advertisement published in the Employment News dated 3rd August, 

2024 inviting applications for filling up one (01) post of Deputy Director General 

(Finance) in Level-14 on Deputation or Short-Term Contract basis.  The last date 

for receipt of applications has been extended by 30 days from the date of 

publication of notice in Employment News. For further details/updates kindly 

visit BEE website www.beeindia.gov.in. 
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